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SPECIAL MEETING
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 19, 2019
Blaine Lee, Town of Hamilton Chairman, called the annual Maple Grove Sanitary District budget meeting to order on Tuesday, November  19, 2019 at 7:20 p.m.   Roll call found Blaine Lee, Kevin Hoyer, Paul Degenhardt, Sara Schultz, Marge Thompson, Chris Brueggeman and Jeff Elsen present.  Accountant Thompson handed out the 2018 and 2019 reports along with the 2020 proposed budget.  After review, the budget that was approved by Hoyer and seconded by Degenhardt amounted to $108,480.00.  Since there are 64 R.E.U.’s  (49 residential and 15 commercial), each R.E.U. will be billed $1,695.00 on their tax bills.  Meeting was adjourned by motion made by Hoyer at 8:07 p.m.  Degenhardt seconded the motion and it passed.
                                                                                                                                     
                                                                      ______________________________
                                                                      Sara Schultz, Town of Hamilton Clerk
